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George Berg to lead Barry-Wehmiller Enterprise Supply Chain 
Organizational revamp better bridges the gap between Barry-Wehmiller and suppliers 
 

ST. LOUIS — April 10, 2024 — Barry-Wehmiller is pleased to announce 
the appointment of George Berg as the Vice President of Global Supply 
Chain. In this critical new role, Berg will lead and develop a team to serve 
as the primary contact between Barry-Wehmiller and its suppliers 
throughout the world. 
 
Under Berg’s leadership, the Enterprise Supply Chain team will establish 
formal guidelines that govern business transactions with Barry-
Wehmiller and outline clear expectations for suppliers. Specifically, they 
will set global procurement policies and establish global preferred 
suppliers to deliver greater value to customers.  
 

This reorganization streamlines operations across the spectrum of Barry-Wehmiller companies and provides suppliers 
with more opportunities as they deliver savings, support innovation, increase quality and reduce lead times. 
 
Berg brings a wealth of experience in supply chain management. He joins Barry-Wehmiller from Robert Bosch, where 
he worked for 27 years in various supply chain, operation and finance roles. His most recent role was Vice President of 
Logistics and Supply Chain for the $1.6 billion automotive aftermarket division, where he led all supply chain functions, 
including planning, warehousing, transportation and foreign trade. Before that, he was the Chief Operating Officer of 
the heating, ventilation and air conditioning division. He also served as the Chief Financial Officer of the packaging 
division, which manufactured vertical and horizontal packaging systems for the food industry. 
 
“I’m honored to embark on my new leadership journey with Barry-Wehmiller as Vice President of Global Supply Chain,” 
Berg said. “I look forward to fostering a positive work environment for our team members while also leveraging my 
supply chain expertise to ensure that we are consistently delivering value to our suppliers and customers.” 
 
“George’s appointment marks a pivotal change for Barry-Wehmiller as we continue to strengthen and streamline our 
global supply chain operations,” said Carol O’Neill, Barry-Wehmiller Chief Transformation Officer. “George has 
extensive supply chain expertise, and I’m confident he has the leadership and strategic planning skills needed to drive 
success across our supply chain network.” 
 

 
ABOUT BARRY-WEHMILLER 

Barry-Wehmiller is a diversified global supplier of highly engineered capital equipment and consulting services for a wide variety 
of industries. By blending people-centric leadership with disciplined operational strategies and purpose-driven growth, Barry-
Wehmiller has become a $3.6 billion organization with more than 12,000 team members united by a common belief: to use the 
power of business to build a better world. CEO Bob Chapman shares the story of the company’s transformation in his book, 
Everybody Matters: The Extraordinary Power of Caring for Your People Like Family. To learn more, go to barrywehmiller.com. 

George Berg brings rich supply chain management experience to his 
role as the Vice President of Global Supply Chain for Barry-Wehmiller. 
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